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January 
29th:    Morning Assembly 

February 
4th:  Spelling Bee 
5th:  Progress Reports 
9th and 11th: Parent/Teacher Conferences 
12TH and 15th:  NO SCHOOL 
 

 

Greetings, 

Many of you have seen the drawings in the front office of our bond project we would like to pass. We are 

hoping to put a bond issue on the ballot in April and look forward to the overwhelming support we have had 

for past bonds. This bond will not raise taxes, but keep them where they currently are. The bond will greatly 

improve Anderson's ability to keep moving forward by providing updated structures, buses and equipment. 

This bond will allow Anderson to improve even while budgets are being cut across the state. While other 

districts are trying not to close, Anderson will continue to grow and provide the best education a child can 

receive. Be looking for more information as the date gets closer. If you have any questions don't hesitate to 

call. Thank you in advance of your support.  

Mr. Banker  

 

Parents: Please remember all transportation 

changes need to be made with the office before 

2:30.  That’s a busy time of the day and many times 

children are outside or at specials and its difficult to 

get a message to them and their teacher. 

LOST AND FOUND:  The lost and found box is full of 

items.  Please have you or your child stop by and 

check for items you may be missing.  Also, please 

put your child’s name on their belongings.   

From the library: 

Dr. Seuss essay contest.    What is your favorite 

Dr. Seuss book?  Why is it your favorite?  5 

paragraphs, minimum 25 sentences.  3 main 

points (body) and conclusion.  Winner’s essay will 

be posted on website.  Due: Friday, Feb. 26th 

Seuss Street Art Contest:  Create any art that can 

be displayed on our Seuss street.  Bring posters, 

paintings, dioramas, masks, anything related to 

Seuss.  All art objects should be submitted by 

Wednesday, Feb. 24. 

 

  

Anderson’s annual Spelling Bee will be held next 

Thursday, February 4.  Times are as follows:   

9:00 am:   1st through 3rd 

10:00 am: 4th through 6th 

 
Yearbooks are on sale.  Order forms went home with your child.  Extra order forms are available in the 

office.  You may turn in your order to the office or you can order on-line.  We will not order extras so be 

sure to order your yearbook by March 1st. 

  


